
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: LLLT license
Date: Friday, April 16, 2021 8:16:08 AM

 
 

From: RICHARD FOGERTY [mailto:rafogerty@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 8:16 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT license
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I am an ordinary citizen who rarely requires legal services.  The LLLT program though
not critical for a citizen like me, could be critical for access to justice across income
and racial groups less fortunate.  Please do not eliminate this program.  I would also
encourage you to expand the program beyond family law so that its appeal to future
enrollees would be greater.
 
Richard A. Fogerty, MD
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